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Dear Mr. Reed:
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We are in receipt of your letter dated May 13, 2008 withdrawing from Docket 080200-EL
Since the City of St. Petersburg’s complaint appears to have been satisfactorily addressed, we will
close your complaint on file with the Commission unless we hear from you by June 3, 2008. If you

have any further questions or need to contact the Commission, please call me at (850) 413-6646 or

email jwbaxter@psc.state.fl.us.
Sincerel /

John W. Baxter Jr.
Regulatory Analyst I
Bureau of Certification, Economics & Tariffs
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